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Reader Survey 
The Victim Rights Brief (VRB) is a source of information for anyone impacted by crime. Please complete the 
following survey to help us maintain the best quality publication. We appreciate your comments and 
suggestions as we strive to provide quality services to Arizona’s victim rights agencies. Please fax your 
completed evaluation to the State Victims’ Rights Enforcement Officer, Mel Burton, Office of the Attorney 
General Office of Victim Services, 602.542.8453.  
 
Agency_____________________ (or) Name__________________________ 
 
Email address for distribution list: ________________________________________________________ 
 
 Strongly 

Agree 
 

Agree 
No 

Opinion 
 

Disagree 
Strongly 
Disagree 

The Victim Rights Brief is informative and provides current 
information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I was a subscriber to the newsletter when it was mailed out to 
agencies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Since it went online, I have read the VRB.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I am aware the VRB is distributed electronically.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I am aware that the VRB is available on the Attorney General’s 
website. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
I would like the VRB to be available by postal mail, in addition to 
online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The VRB is a useful resource for agencies working with crime 
victims. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I save copies of the VRB for a quick reference.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The overall quality of the Victim Rights Brief (circle one):  
Excellent Good  No Opinion  Fair  Poor  
 
Comments or suggestions: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 The Victims’ Rights Brief is published by the Arizona Attorney General’s Office of Victim Services, which remains wholly 
responsible for its content.  Questions regarding content can be directed to Mel Burton at (602) 542-8409.  To learn more about victims’ 
rights via the internet, email us at victimrights@azag.gov or visit us at www.azag.gov.




